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1. NEW HOMES BONUS – GOVERNMENT CONSULTATION DOCUMENT

Recommendations:

… See enclosed annotated version of the report to the Panel on 2 December 2010 
by the Director of Planning and Economic Development.

1. At our meeting on 2 December 2010, we considered a report of the Director of Planning and 
Economic Development regarding a Government Consultation on the “New Homes Bonus” 
Scheme.

2. We have been authorised by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee to report to the Council 
direct because comments can only be made on the consultation document by 24 December 
2010. We have taken the slightly unusual step of annotating the report to our meeting with 
our suggested responses and recommendations on comments to be made.

… 3. We recommend as set out in the attached document.


